

May 5, 2016

Mayor Darrel Nasogaluak Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk P.O. Box 120 Tuktovaktuk, NT X0E 1C0

Dear Mayor Nasogaluak:

Re: N5L3-0714 Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk Municipal Water Licence – 2015 Annual Report

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk 2015 Annual Report submitted on April 26, 2016. The IWB has completed a review of the annual report and as a result of the review, information gaps have been identified. Please provide the following:

- N5L3-0714 Part B, Item 1f) tabular summaries of all data generated under the "Surveillance Network Program";
- 2. N5L3-0714 Part B, Item 1h) a description of any Spill training and/or other operator training carried out:
- 3. N5L3-0714 Part B, Item 1I) results of any inspections of all dams, berms, dykes and control structures:
- 4. N5L3-0714 Part B, Item 1m) results of yearly staff inspections on all Water and Waste Disposal Facilities authorized under this licence and any corrective actions, as necessary; and
- N5L3-0714 Part B, Item 1n) all correspondence between the Inspector and the Licensee.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 867-678-8610 or adhikarib@inuvwb.ca or Mardy Semmler, Executive Director, at 867-678-8609 or semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely

Bijaya Adhikari, PhD

Science and Regulatory Coordinator

Bill Beamish, Senior Administrative Officer, Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk CC: Philippe Thibert-Leduc, Water Resources Officer - ENR Inuvik

Inuvialuit Water Board, Professional Building - Suite 302, 125 Mackenzie Road

www.inuvwb.ca

info@inuvwb.ca